
Our Week In Year One 
Friday 2nd October 2020 

What have we been learning? 

· In class we have been learning to compare objects and numbers in maths this week. We have 
worked hard on understanding key vocabulary such as; greater than, fewer than, equal to, as 
many as, more than and less than. If you could practise this in context at home that would be 
great! 

· As part of our topic we have been thinking about what we would do if we were a king or queen. 
The children had some lovely ideas such as keep our world tidy, show kindness to animals and do-
nate our unwanted possessions to those who need it.  

· In science we have learnt about our senses and as part of this we had a senses scavenger hunt 
around the school. The children had great fun! 

· In art we have been sketching our portraits! We have closely looked at how to draw facial fea-
tures and the children have used different pencils to create tone focusing on line and detail. 

Just a few notes and reminders… 

· Please see attached letter about CASTLE DAY! 

· You can order school photos until 12th October. 

· Library day is Friday– please ensure children return books as they cannot take another home until 
they do. PE is on Monday and Tuesday. 

· Have a great weekend!  

Thank you—Mrs Wood and Mrs Mouncey-Jaggers 

Home Learning 

· Daily Phonics to consolidate the learning from the day. 

· Mathseed lesson 33– Number words to 10. This is live Friday 2nd October until Friday 9th October. 

· Continue to complete weekly spellings sent at the beginning of term for ‘Look, Cover, Write, Check’.  

· Additional reading and spelling colour activity. 

Family tree 

· For next week’s History we are focusing on family trees. Please could you talk about who is in your 
child’s immediate family tree and you could write/draw this for them to support them in next 
week’s lesson. 
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